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GREEN ISLAND PROMOTES CLEAN WATER

cooperation and to provide for the provision of joint shared services related to compliance with
the NYSDEC SPDES Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems (MS4) Permit program and
Federal Clean Water Act requirements. For more information about the Stormwater Coalition,
please log on to their website at www.stormwateralbanycounty.org. This website has very
specific information about how our community benefits from the program and includes
educational components for homeowners, businesses and contractors. We also do our own
outreach. This is just an example of our many efforts to educate the public in the quest for
clean water. For further information about Green Island’s MS4 program contact Sean Ward at
518-273-2201 or seanw@uvillageofgreenisland.com.,

NEWS FROM THE ASSESSOR

Just a reminder that all exemptions must be filed with the Assessor’s office on or before March 1,
2019.

NEWS FROM HEATLY SCHOOL

PRE-K and KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION FOR 2019-2020 & REQUEST FOR TRANSPORTATION

. Kindergarten Registration - Parents need to pick up a registration packet for their child
for the 2019-2020 Kindergarten school year, if the child is not in the Green Island Universal Pre-
K this year. A parent may stop into the school office between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 2:00
P.m. any day. You may also find the registration packet on the Heatly School website —
www.greenisland.org. Any questions, please call the school office at 518-273-1422.

J Universal Pre-Kindergarten Program Registration — Heatly School is now enrolling for
2019-2020 school year. Please come to Heatly School to pick up your enroliment packet and
sign up for registration before April 12 Registration packets will be available March Ist.




Registration dates: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 and Thursday, April 18, 2019. Time: 9:00 a.m.
to 2:00 p.m. Location: Heatly Office.

. Request for Transportation - Residents of the Village of Green Island who are
requesting transportation for their children to private and/or parochial schools within the 15-
mile limit that has been established by the Green Island Board of Education, should submit their
request(s) no later than April 1%, 2019. Questions may be directed to and forms obtained
from: Mrs. Kimberly Watkins, Heatly School, 171 Hudson Avenue, Green Island, New York
12183 (518-273-1422),

NEWS FROM THE AMERICAN LEGION POST #927

The Sons of the American Legion Post #927 are hosting a CHICKEN PARMIGIANA DINNER on
Saturday, February 23"’, 2019 from 5:00 to 8:00 p.m. Cost is $10.00 for adults, $5.00 for kids 5
— 12 and Free Pasta for children 4 and under. Cost includes Chicken Parmigiana, Pasta, Salad,
Roll, Dessert, Coffee and Tea. No Deliveries/Take-out is available. For further information,
please contact the American Legion at 518-272-1198.

2019 - 4" ANNUAL RELAY FOR LIFE OF THE HUDSON RIVER COMMUNITIES

Please come and JOIN US * JOIN A TEAM * MAKE UP A NEW TEAM for the 4™ Relay for Life of
the Hudson River Communities (formerly the Green Island Relay for Life) to be held on
Saturday, June 8"‘, 2019 from 12 Noon to 12 Midnight at the Watervliet Jr./Sr. High School.
Hope to see you there! For further information, please google “Relay for Life” and type in
12189 for the Hudson River Communities Relay to come Up, Or you can contact Georgia Vieira,
Community Manager at 518-220-6934 or Danielle Boudreau, Local Contact at 518-892-5431.
We are currently looking for all Survivors to come for a free dinner at the Relay. Call and
reserve a seat now!

NEWS FROM GREEN ISLAND LITTLE LEAGUE

The Green Island Little League will be holding a FAMILY FUN/PLAYER CLINIC DAY on Sunday,
March 3", 2019 from 12:30 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. at the Heatly School Gym. All are welcome to
attend - Parents, Grandparents, Guardians, Friends, Ball Players, anyone interested in
Coaching. There is NO COST to attend - Bring your GLOVE if you have one. They will be raffling
off 25 PAID registrations for Softball and Baseball including T-Ball. You must be present to win.
If you have already paid, you still have 3 chance to win a FREE registration! Pizza and drinks will
be served to all who attend following the clinic. Any questions, please call Danielle Boudreau at
518-892-5431 or Marcia Etman at 518-596-0576.



